
 

 

February 26, 2025 
 

Dear Industry Partners: 

 

Effective March 3, 2025, Veren has transitioned to StackDX, a new system for managing all 

Road Use and Third Party requests.  

 

As part of this change, Veren’s third party inbox will no longer accept Road Use and Third Party 

requests. The inbox will remain active and all notifications (D56, Road Bans/Closures, 

Terminations, Reclamations, etc.), invoices, general inquiries, etc. are still required to be sent to 

this email address (thirdparty@vrn.com).  

 

Moving forward, we kindly ask that you submit your requests directly through StackDX for 

streamlined processing and improved tracking. You will not need an account to submit requests. 

 

How to Submit Requests in StackDX: 

1.  Visit: https://app.stackdx.com/Public/CreateRoadRequest?CompanyId=bef20e3b-f52f-

43f3-a6de-08dd0413b170 

2. Select the appropriate request type 

3. Complete the form with the required details 

4. Submit your request and track its progress via email alerts 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and support as we move to this improved process. Should you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at thirdparty@vrn.com.  

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Veren Inc. 
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